March 10, 2012

To: Chairman Owens and Committee Members
From: Ron Brown, F.O.P. Legislative Liaison

* Subject: House Bill 2427

Chairman Owens and Committee Members,

The Kansas Fraternal Order of Police répresents thousands of police officers in the
State of Kansas. Passage of HB 2427 with the proposed amendment from Mr. Ed Klumpp
wouid be of tremendous benefit to all of our members. Our officers are out there working
on a daily basis to apprehend dangerous criminals. There have been times when criminals
- have attempted to obtain information about police officers and their families. T agree with
- Ed that it is not possible to keep all information completely secret but this bill will help a
great deal. On behalf of the FOP I encourage you to pass HB 2427,

Sincerely,

2
Ron Brown
Fraternal Order of Police
Legislative Liaison
785-215-0723
rbrown027@cox.net
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